
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

VILLAGE OF NISSEQUOGUE  

 

February 16, 2021 

5:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

On February 16, 2021 at 5:00 p.m., the Village will host a virtual public forum for Village residents and 
stakeholders to discuss the interaction of the Nissequogue Police Department and its members with the 
Village community that they serve and the development of the Village’s police reform and reinvention 
plan. While the general public is welcome to attend and email comments or questions to 
villageofnissequogueinfo@gmail.com, only Village residents will be invited to speak during the public 
forum.  The public forum will be conducted remotely by Zoom in order to protect the public health.  The 
public will be able to join the meeting by following this link: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84656564058?pwd=bmdOU01rd3JNUC9CWUwwVVQvbk91QT09 
 

 

DATED: JANUARY 26, 2021 BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 

OF THE INCORPORATED VILLAGE OF 

NISSEQUOGUE  

PATRICIA MULDERIG, VILLAGE CLERK 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84656564058?pwd=bmdOU01rd3JNUC9CWUwwVVQvbk91QT09 
 
Meeting ID: 846 5656 4058 
 
 
Password:  744618 
 
  

 


